
OSSL                                                                           December 13, 2023

                                    DRESS CODE

Dear members,

As you are aware the OSSL has, and has always had a dress code, which was 
implemented to distinguish our league from others.

On occasion, it seems necessary to remind members of the dress code.

Shirts – shirts must be long-sleeved dress shirts with the cuffs buttoned.  No 
casual shirts and no rolling up the sleeves.  All but the top button must be 
secured.

Pants – pants must be DRESS pants.  No jeans, casual pants, Dockers etc.

Shoes – shoes must be DRESS shoes that can be polished.  No casual shoes, 
running shoes or anything other than dress shoes.

Please respect and adhere to the dress code.  

The Room Directors do not want to disallow your playing in a tournament so 
please be considerate and don't put them in the position of having to do so.

Thank you

Glen Armstrong

President OSSL


